Town of New Marlborough
Board of Health
Monthly Meeting
October 9, 2017

The meeting began at 7:10PM with Larry Davis IIT, Chairman, Jack Bellinger, Member and
Scott McFarland, Agent present. Norm Hankey was absent.

The previous meeting minutes were approved.

The letter to Mr. Platt concerning that allowing animals,ie; dogs, in the Southfield Store
restaurant was against State and Federal laws did not go over very well, the Agent reported.

Mark Amstead at 120 Downs road is rebuilding the house. The house has an upgraded tank
added to the system.

796 Hayes Hill Road. JR Wilkinson is replacing the tank.

Re: Edelman. A new perc by Parsons was done.

Approved the plans for 1504 Clayton Mill River Rd, (Donnelley) This dwelling has 8
bedrooms with new additions so the system is being named new construction.

The last Alliance meeting was called due to not having a quorum. The next meeting is
scheduled for Nov. 14™. The fall regional dinner is slated for Nov. 5. All present members have
agreed to attend.

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Pia G. Bellinger, Sec.



